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STATEMENT REGARDING CHARGERS STADIUM PLAN 
 

 
SAN DIEGO (March 24, 2016) – Today the San Diego Regional Chamber of Commerce Board of 
Directors voted in support of evaluating a plan for a non-contiguous expansion and a multi-use sports 
complex that would continue the revitalization of the downtown area, while also maintaining support 
of contiguous expansion. The Chamber has released the following statement from president and CEO 
Jerry Sanders:  
 

“The San Diego Regional Chamber supports the pursuit of a viable alternative for 
the development of a multi-use sports complex and convention center that would 
continue the revitalization of downtown.  
 
The Chargers are important to San Diego, and we need to do what we can to keep the 
team here while also attracting convention business and tourism dollars to our city.  
 
We look forward to evaluating this plan together with our partner organizations to 
determine the best path forward.”  
 
- Jerry Sanders, San Diego Regional Chamber of Commerce President and CEO 

 
### 

 
About The San Diego Regional Chamber 
The San Diego Regional Chamber is the hub for connections and collaboration among the regional business 
community, and uses that clout to advocate for public policies and candidates that support economic growth and 
the creation of jobs for all businesses. As the largest local Chamber on the West Coast, representing more than 
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2,500 businesses and 300,000 jobs, the San Diego Regional Chamber is fighting to make San Diego the most 
business-friendly region in California. For more information, please visit SDChamber.org or call 619-544-1300. 

http://www.sdchamber.org/

